



Newsletter June 14





Sports day

Thank you to all those who attended our sports day and a big thank you to those who provided raffle prizes and cakes, we managed to raise £57.00. It was lovely to see so many of them take part with great enthusiasm, we hope you enjoyed it as much as the staff and children.

New staff member

You may have noticed that we have a new member of staff join our team. Wendy has come over from Cheriton Fitzpaine to work on a Monday and Tuesday to help us through our busy term. Wendy is already demonstrating that she is an asset to the pre-school, she is proving popular with the children, we hope you will give her a warm welcome.

Transitions

We have started the transition process for the school leavers, all children attending Newton St Cyres Primary School will have the opportunity to spend some time with Miss Couch and familiarise themselves with Class 1 on a weekly basis. We have some exciting joint activities planned and we hope to share them with you on Thursday 10th July at 9:30am in the school hall (I will confirm this nearer the time).

If you have any queries or concerns please don't hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

